BIOLA
UNIVERSITY

April 27, 1982

Dr. John Warwick Montgomery

The Simon Greenleaf School of Law
2530 Shadow Ridge Lane

Orange, CA 92667

Dear Dr. Montgomery,

On behalf of my students and myself I would
like to thank you for your marvelous lecture to our
American Diplomacy class on April 19. Your lecture
made a deep impression on each one of us. Addi-
tionally, thank you for the various publications
you so generously shared with us.

I assure you I shall long remember your kind-

ness in sharing with us.

br. C. Dav1d Peters
Chairman, Department of
Political Science and
Public Administration

In Christ,

CDP:md

13800 BIOLA AVENUE, LA MIRADA, CALIFORNIA 90639 e (213)944-0351







	011003006009_001
	011003006009_002

